
We have included     

a link to an online 

Childcare 

Evaluation Survey 

in the email with 

this month’s 

newsletter. Please 

click the link 

provided to take 

this anonymous 

survey. 
 

We are continually 

striving to make 

Prairie Pals the best  

experience possible 

for your family. 

With your help we 

can continue to 

grow and reach our 

goals. Thank you for 

your participation! 

We cannot wait to 
see all the beautiful 
flowers from our 
Spring Plant Fund-
raiser!!   
 

Pick up will be on 
Thursday, May 3, 
from 3:00pm – 
5:00pm.  
 

Please pull around to 
the back of  the 
building and use 
door #1 to retrieve 
your flowers.  
 

We will be using our 
Large Motor Room 

If you are attending childcare 
over the summer, please 
let Ms. Jen know your 

plans for the week of July 
4th for staffing purposes.      
Thank you! 
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as “flower central” 
and will have volun-
teers on hand to help 
you load your car. 
 

If  you are a childcare 
family and are here 
after 5:00pm, your 
order will be in the 
Large Motor Room.  
 

Flower choices are 
on a first come first 
served basis and we 
do not know what 
colors we will be 
getting from 
Schaefers.  
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 Since we are outside more and more, 
please make sure your child has 
sunscreen at school that is not expired 
or run out. 

 Please make sure your change of 
clothes is weather appropriate and still 
fits! It is getting warmer 
out...sweatshirts and pants will be too 
hot if an accident occurs.  

 If you send your children in new 
clothes, please be sure all the tiny 
plastic tag hangers are removed.  We 
have found several on the floors on our 
rooms and don’t want the kids putting 
them into their mouths!  

2018/2019 Preschool Enrollment 

is going great!  

If you know of anyone interested 

in our Preschool program, please 

have them contact our office. We 

would love to show them our 

facility. 

As a reminder we do offer     a 

referral incentive for enrolled 

families. When a new family 

enrolls and lists your name as 

the referring family, you will 

receive a $25 credit towards your 

tuition AFTER the new family 

has paid their first month’s 

tuition.  

The referring family must  be 

enrolled at Prairie Pals when the 

new family begins classes to 

qualify for the tuition credit. 
 

 

Thank you to everyone that 
participated in our Noodles and Co 
night.   

We so appreciate your support and 
Noodles said we had a fantastic 
turnout!  
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